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February, 2020 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:41pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for January, 2020 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $233,160.35. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that Fred Frederick will be putting together the materials list for the bid package for the Antietam 
Waterline Replacement and Extension project. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the tank maintenance project RFP was nearing completion. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the spring house weir repairs. He said that Excavating Associates was awarded the contract to 
make the repairs by the Boonsboro Mayor & Council. 
 
Mr. Levey introduced Brandon Sweeney, a Keedysville resident, who has expressed an interest in getting involved 
with the water system, possibly as an alternate member of the Water Advisory Board. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that there was a resident that had complained about their water bill because they said their 
doorbell camera captured someone using their outside spigot. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:59 pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 

 
 

 
 

 

Ken Lord, Mayor 

Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 

Gina Ellis, Council Member 
Judy Kerns, Council Member 

Matthew Hull, Council Member 

P.O. Box 359 

19 South Main Street 

Keedysville, MD 21756 

301-432-5795 

www.keedysvillemd.com 

 


